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Time to Spruce
Things Up 

Hello Division 3! I just wanted to say
that I hope everyone is having a
great week especially as many of you
guys are finishing up the school
semester! I know that it may have
been stressful, so hopefully everyone
enjoys their break and spends time
with loved ones. However, with that,
this month is important as it’s a great
way for clubs and individuals to help
and give back to the community.   

I know that many schools host food,
coat, or toy drives but if you want to
help individually, there are service

opportunities such as cooking at the
Ronald McDonald House, making

holiday cards for hospitals or troops
and veterans. You can also volunteer at

soup kitchens or donate goods to
organizations such as Habitat for

Humanity. 

Sweet Service 

Table Of Contents 

DCON
ICON, DUES,
UPCOMING

SPRING RALLY 

Important Dates 

February 1st - Clubs become
suspended 

March 22-24, 2024 - KT District
Convention 

July 10-14, 2024 -
International Convention 

January - Announcement of
Spring Rally 
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Instagram - @kt.division.3



DISTRICT CONVENTION 

District Convention is taking
place in March 22-24, 2024 in
Franklin Tennessee. It is an
amazing and exciting
opportunity to take as it offers
so much. There will be fun
workshops that are hands on
and interactive especially
because you’re meeting other
Key Clubbers, talking with Lt.
Governors, hearing key note
speakers, and even having the
chance to win awards! There
will also be time to go out and
enjoy the scenic beauty that  
Franklin, TN offers. It’s just an
memorable experience which I
hope to see many from
Division 3 attend!



ICON, DUES, AND UPCOMING SPRING RALLY 

INTERNATIONAL
CONVENTION  

DUES 

UPCOMING SPRING
RALLY 

International Convention will take place in Atlanta,
Georgia from July 10 to July 14, 2024! It will be a

memorable and adventurous experience which I
hope to see many of you there. The theme for this

year’s ICON is “Go for Gold!” 

The deadline for dues has passed so I
hope that everyone has turned them in.
If not, clubs are now in deliquent status
and if not payed by February 1st, clubs

will be in the suspended status. 

Spring Rally is  coming up and is very
important! It will be where a Lt. Governor is
elected for the next year, outstanding Key

Clubber is announced, and where we will be
working on a service project. I will be

announcing the date for the Spring Rally
towards the beginning of January so please

look out for that! 


